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2021 STAFFING NEWS FLASH! 

 

Giinagay Families,  

 

Nadine Slingsby has been officially appointed as the first full-time Assistant 
Principal at St Mary’s Primary School, Bowraville. Nadine will continue working 
here three days a week for the remainder of the year and will start working in her 
full capacity at the commencement of 2021. 

 

This is incredibly exciting news for our students as Nadine brings a wealth of    
experience as well as a high level of learning and teaching expertise. Importantly, 
when Nadine’s appointment was announced at our Morning Assembly today the 
students were very happy about “Miss Nadine” helping them with their learning 
next year. They gave her their resounding endorsement. Nadine will be an        
invaluable member of team St Mary’s. 

 

I would also like to thank the Diocese of Lismore Catholic Schools Ltd for making 
this important appointment possible by providing ongoing support and funding for 
our school.  

 

Congratulations Nadine! 

 

Yours in Faith, 
 

Warren Niethe 

Principal 
 

 

  
 
 


